
FORMATFORWEBSITE/SOCIALMEDIA 
  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Title EEE Department Organized a Webinar on “Power Electronics Converters for 
Smart Microgrid” 

Department Electrical and Electronics Engineering 

Date From:31.05.2021 To:31.05.2021 

Time From:18.00  
 

To: 19:30 
 
 

BriefDescrip
tion 

(4-5 Lines 
Max) 

The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering, New Horizon College of 
Engineering, Bengaluru organised the Webinar on “Power Electronics Converters for Smart 
Microgrid” on 31st May 2021, Monday from 06.00 PM to 07.30 PM in association with IEEE 
PELS Student  Branch Chapter of NHCE. The objective of the programme is to bring the 
researchers and academic experts from reputed institutes of our country to a collective 
gathering for exchanging and sharing the knowledge about the recent developments and 
research challenges Power Electronics Converters for Smart Microgrid. The entire session is 
handled by a resource person Dr. M. Kowsalya, Professor, Department of Energy and Power 
Electronics, School of Electrical Engineering, Vellore Institute of Technology Vellore , Tami 
Nadu, India and delivered a speech on a Power Electronics Converters for Smart Microgrid 
available with a wide range of industrial applications. She also mentioned that types of 
converters applicable to smart grid technology. The entire session is very informative and 
enthusiastic manner in the area of power electronics industry. The eminent expert from the VIT 
Deemed-to-be-University delivered the lecture and her talk has been very well received by the 
103 participants. 
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